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PRESTON MANOR SCHOOL 

Thursday 7th September 2023 
 

CGP Books to support Year 3 English and Maths 

 
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 3, 

I have ordered some books to support the children’s English and Maths learning at home. Parents have 
found these very useful in the past. There are 2 sets of books. They are available to buy on ParentPay 
from Thursday 7th September. 

Set 1 £13.00 for 5 books [£26.00 online]   Set 2 £8.50 for 3 books [£14.00 online] 
- Use once a week                                                              - Use once a week to support what your    

                                                                                                              child has learned in school 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
I hope you will find them useful. The books should be available by 27th September onwards. We will 
send them home with the children when they arrive.  

You can buy both sets if you wish. Please complete the reply slip below. 

Please order on ParentPay by Friday, 15th September. 

Thanks for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Qudsia Siddique 
Deputy Head of the Lower School 

CGP Books to support Year 3 English and Maths 

 

  Tick 

Set 1 £13.00  

Set 2  £8.50  

I have already paid on ParentPay   

 
 
Name of Child ________________________________________ Class ______________________ 

 
Signed __________________________________ 
[Please return to class teacher as soon as possible.] 
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